
 

Safe 

The Children's Burns Trust offers an en-

gaging and educational sun safety 

presentation tailored for children. This 

video covers topics such as UV rays, sun 

damage, and practical prevention 

techniques. It's a great way to support 

your child's understanding of sun safety. 

https://cbtrust.org.uk/news-stories/slip-

slop-slap-sun-safety-for-children/ 

 

REWARD ASSEMBLY 

Well done to the following children 

(and staff!) that featured in our Re-

ward Assembly this week. Thank-you 

too to the children that also shared 

their achievements outside of school 

too.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Social Media 

As well as having a twitter page: 

 https://x.com/CISBOJTPA 

We are also on Instagram  @CISBOJTPA 

And have a Facebook page—search for 

Chatsworth and Burnt 

Oak Junior School.   

 Learning 

Some of our learning this week has 

focused on the 80th anniversary of VE 

Day. We began with an informative 

assembly where pupils learned about 

the historical significance of the 

event, followed by a respectful two-

minute silence on Thursday to mark 

the occasion. Year 5 also had the 

opportunity to visit the Tower of Lon-

don, where they saw the commemo-

rative poppies displayed outside—an 

important and moving tribute to those 

who served. 

 

 

Message from Miss Snow 
What a fantastic week we’ve had! It was wonderful to see the 

children enjoying our VE Day celebrations on the field alongside 

Chatsworth. The sunshine, music, and shared activities brought 

a real sense of community and joy—thank you to everyone who 

helped make it such a memorable occasion. As we head into 

next week, we’d like to wish our brilliant Year 6 pupils the very 

best of luck with their SATs. We know how hard they’ve been working, and 

we’re so proud of their resilience and determination. This time next week, 

the tests will be behind them, and we’ll be turning our focus towards an ex-

citing next chapter—supporting them with their transition to secondary 

school. Have a lovely week :) 

3B 1.Matilda 

2.George 

3T 1.James 

2.Josh 

4T 1.Evie 

2.Lucas M 

4Y 1.Ivy 

2.Verity 

5B 1.Daksh 

2.Lucas 

5S 1.Jude 

2.Evelina 

6D 1.Fraser 

2.Isabel 

6T 1.Leo 

2.Alfie 

Sport 1. Finley (Y6) 

Attendance 

(Last week’s 

highest %) 

5B 

Kindness Staff that 
attended PGL 
(Thank-you to 
the parents that 
wrote in!) 

Happy 

We’ve had some wonderful contri-

butions to our ‘Happy’ section this 

week—both shared by proud par-

ents keen to highlight their chil-

dren’s recent achievements! 

First, Jackson’s mum told us about 

an exciting weekend of rugby, 

where Jackson, Daniel, and Matil-

da (Year 4) played two full days of 

matches representing Sidcup. The 

highlight? Receiving their medals 

from none other than former Eng-

land player Jason Robinson—what 

an incredible experience! 

Meanwhile, 

Emily’s mum 

shared that 

Emily was 

photo-

graphed by the Daily Mail at their 

VE Day street party on Monday. A 

lovely moment captured and 

shared as part of the national cele-

brations! 

 

 

W/C 12th May—SATS week including 

breakfast 

Thursday 15th May—Y3 Swimming & 

Census Day 

Friday 16th May—Y3 in school visit 

‘Inside Benjamin’s House’  

W/C  19th May—Y6 Bikeability Week 

Attendance 

Congratulations to 5B who once 

again achieved 100% attendance 

this week! 4T are hot on their heels 

with 99.1% attend-

ance! Well done to 

both classes.  

9th May 2025 

https://cbtrust.org.uk/news-stories/slip-slop-slap-sun-safety-for-children/
https://cbtrust.org.uk/news-stories/slip-slop-slap-sun-safety-for-children/
https://x.com/CISBOJTPA
mailto:@CISBOJTPA
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61573428763864
https://www.facebook.com/profile.php?id=61573428763864

